
We are delighted 
to be able to 
welcome you back 
as we gather for 
worship in 
The Priory. 

This sheet is 
designed to offer 
practical guidance 
as to how we can 
meet together in a 
safe way.

#cartmelpriory                           www.cartmelpriory.org.uk

Please remember to 

Please do look at The Priory website or 
Facebook page for up-to-date 
information.

www.carmelpriory.org.uk

For the weekly service sheet

www.carmelpriory.org.uk/the-priory/
services/resources



Jesus invites all 
‘To love our neighbour as ourselves.’

This is central to The Christian Faith and 
has informed our response as we seek to 
keep all safe who visit The Priory as we are 
living with Covid-19.

Therefore we have put in place the 
following requirements when attending a 
service.

If you are feeling unwell on the morning 
of the service please stay at home and 
depending on the severity of the 
symptoms seek medical advice.

Cartmel village is busier than normal and 
parking could be an issue.  Please leave 
adequate time if you are parking.  The 
Primary School car park may not be 
available due to building work.  The 
Vicarage does not have any 
congregational parking.  The Priory drive 
will be open for those with mobility issues.

Seats for all services must be pre-booked. 
To reserve a seat a Sunday service in The 
Priory please call: 07891 745228 or email: 
ahpriory@gmail.com by 4pm on the 
preceding Friday. The deadline for 
booking for the service of Silence is 2pm 
on Fridays.

The Priory has a one way system in 
operation.

Entrance by The South Door only.

Exit by The Cromwell Door only.

A queuing system will be in operation.  
Please use the markers in the South Porch 
and on the drive to observe social 
distancing.

On arrival you will be checked in and your 
contact details confirmed for NHS Test 
and Trace purposes.  This information is 
held for 21 days with your consent.

You will be asked to hand sanitise.  

You will be required to wear a face 
covering. 

You will be taken to a numbered seat in 
The West End.

 A weekly service sheet will be available to 
be downloaded from The Priory website 
onto your digital device 24 hours before 
the service.  This is highly recommended. 
Hard copies will not be available.

Congregational responses are to be made 
quietly.

There will be no singing as part of the 
service.

Only a contactless payment system can be 
used.  There cannot be the passing of the 
offering plate.

There will no sharing of the peace.

The giving of Holy Communion will be 
wafer only and will be brought to you in 
your seat should you wish to receive.

A sides person will help with your exit 
at The Cromwell Door where you will be 
asked to hand sanitise.

There can be no conversation in The Priory 
between members of the congregation.

There will be no refreshments.

Please limit any touching of Priory 
furniture.

The toilets are not in use.

The Priory is maintaining a minimum of 2 
metre social distancing.

Thank you so very much for your 
cooperation with these guidelines as we 
meet again for worship in The Priory 
keeping all safe.


